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Notice of Press Conference

On Tuesday 2 April 2019, at 11.30, in the John Paul II Hall of the Holy See Press Office a press conference will
be held to present Pope Francis’ post-Synodal Apostolic Exhortation dedicated to young people, “Christus vivit”,
the result of the 15th Ordinary General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops, Young People, the Faith and
Vocational Discernment (3 to 28 October 2018).

The panel will be composed of:

- His Eminence Cardinal Lorenzo Baldisseri, general secretary of the Synod of Bishops;

- H.E. Msgr. Fabio Fabene, under secretary of the General Secretariat of the Synod of Bishops;

- Dr. Paolo Ruffini, prefect of the Dicastery for Communication of the Holy See;

- Ms. Laphidil Oppong Twumasi, head of the youth group of the Ghanaian community of the diocese of Vicenza;

- Professor Alessio Piroddi Lorrai, second level secondary school teacher, diocese of Rome.


